
Music Students -  
 
Teaching Evaluations: 
Happy Week 10 of Spring Quarter! The teaching evaluations for your courses are now 
active. They will close on Friday, June 14th. Your feedback regarding course instruction is 
invaluable to our faculty. We encourage you to share your experiences with us and thank 
you for taking time out of your busy finals season to provide your input. 
 

Announcement - Jury and Piano Proficiency Exam Sign-ups 
Please see the following sign-up links for more information about your studio's jury and the 
piano proficiency exam.  
 
Physical Sign-up sheet: 

Piano Proficiency Exam: Monday, June10th from 2:00PM-4:00PM. 
Piano Performance Juries: Thursday, June 13th from 12:00PM – 3:00PM. 
 
*Sign-ups are located on the 3rd floor bulletin in the Music and Media Building.* 
 
Digital Sign-Up sheet:  

Winds and Brass: Monday, June 10th from 1PM - 3PM in MM 220A 
Strings: Tuesday, June 11th from 9AM – 11:30AM in AITR 196 
 
*UCI email log-in required to access the Google Sheet.* 
 

Week 10 Wellness - "Snacks Provided" 
Congratulations on finishing up this academic year! The front office would like to invite you 
to take a break and treat yourself! We’ll be putting out some snacks at the front office, so 
stop by and grab a bite! Remember to take care of yourself during this last stretch. You’re 
doing great! 
 

Reminder – Students: Return your keys to Jeff Stube at MAB 218 
There have been emails sent out to students who are graduating or whose key check-out 
date is due at the end of this quarter. If you are graduating, congratulations on your 
achievement! Please be sure to return your keys to Jeff Stube before the end of the quarter 
to avoid a penalty fee. If you are a continuing music major student and you require an 
extension on your AITR practice room keycard/key, or your locker room key, please contact 

https://zotmail.uci.edu/Public/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=19beeee2-de31-41f4-8dc5-75782081dc8a&ZotMailId=W96K8QwcjM0Ld1c/LMC0VA==
https://zotmail.uci.edu/Public/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=a0652cec-33d2-4886-ba95-f5aa175977bc&ZotMailId=1wpM01IBIatWwjzetCgObA==
https://zotmail.uci.edu/Public/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=b45244ac-9a3b-4830-87ff-377290ebdfb3&ZotMailId=Fg18aB+W1BrQE9vlqTnQrw==
https://zotmail.uci.edu/Public/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=6e35f8d6-1162-4dcb-a046-8a6453a91121&ZotMailId=CC68xv6MzooyAyTUKnj08g==


Esther Chae at eschae@uci.edu for an extension. If you have any general questions 
regarding keys or keycard check-out, please contact the music office at music@uci.edu. 
 

https://zotmail.uci.edu/Public/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=7c17f55c-50e5-4d54-8f81-93dd53f67352&ZotMailId=K44OJ9tiszbk4SN7UyMPdA==
https://zotmail.uci.edu/Public/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=b4e629c1-f157-4e88-8d51-bdd4a87f3ab4&ZotMailId=Qg7dtWDsnKh5FVrQe6hKXw==

